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April 20, 2021

TELEMEDICINE PARITY

We are reaching out to see if any NYSPA members or their patients have experienced
reduced reimbursement or other restrictions imposed on the use of telemedicine services.

NYSPA is pursuing state legislation that would mandate parity in reimbursement between
telemedicine services and in person treatment. It would be helpful to have anecdotal
reports about any ongoing issues in psychiatry. If you have any information to share,
please call us at 516-542-0077 or send redacted documentation to
centraloffice@nyspsych.org or fax to 516-873-2010 (Attn: Rachel Fernbach). 

Thank you for your assistance.

New York State Psychiatric Association | 400 Garden City Plaza, Suite 202, Garden City, NY 11530
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